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To the House Committee on Housing and Homelessness: 

 

I am very opposed to this statewide shelter program. Our government, and Portland 

in particular, has already wasted hundreds of millions of dollars across this state on 

homelessness issues with little transparency. We are tired of paying for NGO’s who 

have no incentive to end homelessness because that will be the end of their gravy 

train. 

 

The more money spent the worse the problem gets. This state is responsible for the 

death and destruction of these people by continuing to fund “harm prevention”.  

 

Oregonians are over taxed and over burdened with regulation this is yet another bill 

to rob Oregonians of money long term. VOTE NO 


